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May 10, 2022 
Subject: 2022-23 School Bell Schedules  
 
 
 
TUSD Families, 
 
 
 
In preparation for the 2022-23 school year, we have some important information to share with you 
regarding school bell schedules for the upcoming year. Please see the updates below: 
 

• All Early Release Mondays will transition to Early Release Wednesdays beginning August 10, 

2022. Please refer to your child’s school website for the 2022-23 bell schedules specific release 
times.    

 
• All Transitional Kindergarten (TK) and Kindergarten classes will transition to full day district 

wide. Some school sites are currently full day and will continue in the upcoming school year. 
Please refer to your child’s school website for the 2022-23 bell schedules specific start and 
release times. The state of California will implement the Extended Learning Opportunity 
Program for all TK-6th grade students in the 2022-23 school year and Tracy Unified School 
District is happy to announce this transition to our community.  
 

• All Tracy Unified School District Comprehensive High Schools will transition to a daily late 
start time, beginning after 8:29 am. This transition is in accordance with the California Senate 
Bill 328. Please refer to your child’s school website for the 2022-23 bell schedule specific start 
times, as they are different for each high school.  
 

 
We recognize that a transition in school start times and release times is an adjustment for families. We 
hope that providing you with this information well in advance will assist you in preparation for a 
successful upcoming school year. As shared above, please refer to your child’s school site webpage 
and/or school office regarding the 2022-23 bell schedules should you have any questions.  
 
    
 
   
 
 
Sincerely, 
Julianna Stocking  
Associate Superintendent of Educational Services  
Tracy Unified School District 
209-830-3202 
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